
Alumni/Parent Meeting December 6, 2023 - 6:00 pm
Location - LTHS Ag Building

~Meeting called to order at 6:04 PM by Holly Noak

President Holly Noak opened the meeting and reminded everyone to sign in.

Secretary, Jessica Walker called a motion to pass minutes from the previous meeting,
Aline Crompton made motion and Kathleen Fisher seconded. All in favor, none against,
Minutes approved.

*Typo was made on Nov notes, updated Pet Shot Clinic made $4,240.00, not
$42400.00

Secretary, Jessica Walker shared that Cav Classic Hoodies are still available for
purchase, alumni chapter shirts ready for pick up & for sale and good standing up dates
on slips of paper at the back of the room available for pick up.

Treasurer, Chris Grant spoke about the current budget. Nov’s Net Cash Flow was
$10,159.00.

President Holly Noak shared:

Sponsorship is at $20,652.95, goal is $25,000. 67% of membership dues have been
paid. Fall fundraiser goal is $15,000, we are currently at $8962.78. Kendra Scott
Fundraiser is coming up should help.

Acknowledged and thanked our Sponsors.

TCYS Deets & Dates were reviewed.

TCYS RV Rental Info was reviewed. Checks for RV spots ($40 per day for 3 days) are
to be made to LT FFA Alumni.

The LT Cantina will be available again this year, price per head is $50 ($10 less than
last year thanks to Eric Vance getting donations!). Cantina payments are to be made to
LT FFA Alumni.

TCYS Herdsman helpers needed.



Teacher update give by K. White : Buckle sponsors needed (see K White), Barn Clean
up 12/8 after school, Chapter Show review, TCYS review & students having their
meeting and Christmas part on 12/7, Rabbit validation being held on 12/9 at Navarro Ag
Facility & Travis County Farm Bureau membership info.

Ms. Schuett shared LDE Results.

K. White reviewed Major Show dates and all entry timeframe have closed, asked that
everyone join remind me.

Holly shared there will not be a general meeting in Jan, there will be a meeting on 1/16
for those who make sale at TCYS.

Aline Crompton shared We will have 13 students showing rabbits this year, we will add
rabbit wood cutouts to herdmans decor.

K. White told the group the LT FFA Group Pic will happen at Chapter Show.

K. White reminded all TCYS Youth Fair participants to make sure they read the rules for
their submissions.

Meeting ended at 7.00 PM


